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Musical Program 

Join us in the Auditorium on Saturday, August 3 at 2:00 p.m. for an afternoon of Elvis Presley 

music. Impersonator, Kelly Hilton, performs locally as Elvis Presley and has won dozens of awards 

at Elvis tribute competitions across the country. One of his favorite wins is his best vocal award 

from the 2011 Reflection of the King competition in New York, where he won a plaque and a white 

custom-made jumpsuit called “The Comet.” All residents are invited to attend! 

 

Farmer’s Market 

Our popular Farmer’s Market returns on Wednesday, August 7 from 11:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. in the 

lobby area. We will be selling locally grown produce, Mancini’s bread, and showcasing a variety of 

items we grew in our garden including sweet and zesty pickles. There will be a variety of homemade 

baked goods from sous-chef Chris Olson, and a featured hot item available at the chef’s action 

station. See you at the Farmer’s Market! 
 

Residents may use cash or charge items to their monthly statement. Employees must use cash for 

purchases. 

 

Summer House Renaming Contest 

The Residents’ Association has proposed that the Summer House be renamed. The name “Summer 

House” does not convey an impression of what the venue offers residents. We have farm gardens, a 

new pickleball court, shuffleboard, bocce ball, basketball hoop, golf ball net, a new pavilion, soon- 

to-be renovated summer house, a paved pathway around beautiful gardens, a new playground for 

children, and a proposed enclosed dog run (pending UPMC/Cranberry Township approval). In 

addition, the facilities offer at least three-season use. It is time to rename the area. Some residents 

have suggested naming it “Sherwood Park,” likening it to Graham Park, which also offers many 

things to do. What do you think the name should be? Complete the form below and drop it off at 

the reception desk by August 8.  

 
 

Summer House Renaming Suggestion 
 

Please consider the following name: 

 

 

 
 

 

 


